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What happens if the school decides to cancel a trip?

If a school decides to cancel their trip, they would be subject to our normal cancelation penalties. BRT would work in good faith with our vendors and the Student & Youth Travel Association (SYTA) to see what options are available.

What happens if BRT decides to cancel a trip?

Should the situation reach a point where travel to your destination is deemed unsafe by the CDC, we will work with our vendors to either postpone the trip to a later date or work to get as much money refunded as possible. We have excellent relationships with our vendors and they will work hard on our behalf to do right by our customers. 
 
What happens if a parent decides to remove their child from a trip due to COVID-19  concerns?

Should an individual decide to cancel, they would be subject to our normal cancelation and refund policy. For invoiced groups, all cancelations made with 45 days of departure are non-refundable. All money paid through IPS is non-refundable. If a traveler holds CFAR travel insurance, 75% of the money paid will be refunded by Travel Insured. “Regular” travel insurance will not cover cancelations made due to fear of contracting COVID-19. 

My school has cancelled the trip. How do I get a refund?

All vendors have already been paid for your trip, and as such, we are unable to offer any refunds.  Having said that, we will work in good faith with our vendors to see what options are available. We cannot guarantee any refund or amount at this time, and it may take the next two weeks to determine what is possible.  
 
We appreciate your patience during this time, and will be in touch with your group leader in the coming weeks.

